
-----Original Message----- 
From: christian hallowell [mailto:chrishallowell7@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 9:55 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Please add this email to the vast (hopefully) number of objections to the Northern Pass plans for NH. My 
feeling is that Northern Pass will be bad for the environment and bad for the scenery, expensive, and 
will not improve electricity for our state. The project needs to be defeated.  
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